DRAFT--12/30/70

Mr. Harold Weisberg

Coq d'Or Press

Route 8

Frederick, Maryland 21701
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Dear Mr. Weisberg:
This is in reply to your letter of December 24, 1970.
We shall be pleased to show you the Warren Commission material which

has been made available for research when you come to the National

R

Archives on January 6.

We do not know of any Secret Service materiasl concerning any of the

names listed in our letter of December 21 that is among the material
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that has been made available, nor do we know of any Secret Service ,-:_;_

material concerning those names that is withheld from research. The e

Secret Service review has been completed, but the 1976 review as a

whole is not quite completed. °

Please add Secret Service Control No. 453 in Commission Document 87 »
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to your copy of the list of parts of documents that have been made ’

available for research. ‘-"EH:?'
i
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Sincerely, 5 e
oy

HERBERT E, ANGEL iy

Acting Archivist e

of the United States L




